

From the Principal

Welcome Back Everyone,

Our term started with two days of learning and a curriculum day spent on developing staff skills to build the Resilience, Rights, and Respectful Rela-

ANZAC Day

As a school we stopped to reflect on our ANZAC's and other members of the defence force who have fought for us to be able to live in this wonderful country. I thank the student leadership team for conducting the ceremony with respect.

Also each year Mildura Primary are invited to sing at the 11.30 ANZAC Day between 9 and 3.15 need to go through the school office to sign in and ceremony at Henderson Park on the 25th April. The students who came out. This helps us keep track of who is in the school. along represented our school beautiful by being dressed in full uniform and sang loud and proud for so many members of the Mildura community. Thank you Mrs Paletua for organising the choir and for all the families who were able to come along and support this very special event.

CROSS COUNTRY

The last day of last term was a buzz of excitement with the school's annual cross country event. It was exciting to see the enthusiasm of students as they ran as many laps as they could in the set time. Each lap being a point Another reminder that the crossings on 11th, 12th and San Mateo are in place for their house. Well done everyone who participated. A great event. Thank for the safe crossing of students and their families when leaving our you Mr McDermott for organising the day.

The final scores being:

Elliott – 312 Cuthbert - 319 Landy - 325 Jackson - 334

LEARNING CONFERENCES

Next Wednesday we are holding our student learning conferences. Please make sure you have completed and returned the meeting time preference sheet. By making a time you are able to come along and share a special moment with your child/ren to talk about their learning.

02/05/19

OSHC 1300 665 699

UNIFORM

It was wonderful to see so many student wearing the correct uniform on Monday at our assembly. I reminded students to put their names onto jumpers so we can return them if they are left somewhere in the school. I also reminded students that they need to be wearing their uniform each day and that includes wearing navy blue shorts or long pants. Please see the front office for the purchase of all school uniforms items.

SCHOOL VISITORS/LATE ARRIVALS/EARLY LEAVERS

All school visitors (at any time) and students being dropped off or picked up

BUS TRAVELLERS

This is a reminder that students travelling on the bus to and from school need to be on their best behaviour. The bus lines have every right to stop students travelling on the bus if their behaviour is stopping the safe travel of all passengers.

SCHOOL CROSSING

school. The roundabout on 12th and San Mateo is a very busy intersection. Students will be redirected to the crossings if not with an adult.

SCHOOL COUNCIL

Our next School Council meeting is on Tuesday at 6pm. We are seeking additional members. If you are interested in coming along and hearing about what is happening at school, helping to make school wide decisions and enjoying a light snack please contact the school.

Looking forward to another term filled with learning experiences and achievement.

David Midgley Principal

that received certificates for



100% Attendance in Term 1!!

2019 term 2 Calendar

	Sun	Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday	Sat
M	28	29	30	01 Prep Deakin Ave shop excursion	02	03	04
	05	06	07 Prep Deakin Ave Shop excursion Gr 2 Barkindji Ex	08 Student Led Conferences.	09	10	11
y	12	13	14 NAPLAN testing	15 Preps Langtree Ave excursion Gr 1 Activity Day	16 NAPLAN testing	17	18
	19	20	21	22 Prep Excursion	23	24	25
J	26	27	28	29	30 NEWS	31	01
U	02	03	04	05	06	07	08
m	09	10 Queens Birthday public holiday	11	12	13	14	15
e	16	17	18 Opera Incursion	19 Prep Market Day	20 NEWS	21	22
	23	24 Eisteddfod	25	26 Gr 3/4 Rugby	27 Gr 5/6 Rugby	28 Last day term 2 2.15 Finish	29
	30	01	02	03	04	05	06
	07	08			10	12	13
M	14	15 Term 3 begins	16	17	18	19	20



Woolworths Earn & Learn Is back!

Shop at Woolworths and you'll get 1 Earn & Learn sticker for every \$10 you spend.
Stick them on a Woolworths Earn & Learn sticker sheet available from the school office, Woolworths or you can download them.
Once you've filled you sticker sheet, pop it into a collection box at school.

Please remember:

STOP

To use the school crossings when crossing the road.

To safely park your car before dropping off and picking up your children.

Yard supervision begins at 8.45am each morning.
Children riding scooters and

bikes need to be wearing helmets and travelling safely

A place for Families with Young Children



total learning centre

Want more information? Call or text Claire on: 0437 077 689





The Total Learning Centre is a partnership between Mallee Family Care and Mildura Primary School.



YINTERSPORT

MILDURA



A place for Families with Young Children



total learning centre

Term 2 2019 Timetable

TLC is a place where parents and children have the opportunity to play, learn and make friends.

All our playgroups are free and are facilitated by caring staff who support families to learn and develop lifelong skills.



total learning centre

Mildura TLC Playgroups - Mildura Primary School

Mildura Bush Playgroup (Kings Billabong) TRANSPORT AVAILABLE



Mildura Bush Playgroup provides parents and children the opportunity to run, jump, explore and learn in a natural bush setting, no matter the weather! This group has limited spaces so call to register.



1:00pm - 2:30pm Enquiries: 0437 077 689 Facilitator: Chantele & Ofa

Come along to a friendly playgroup that provides parents and children the opportunity to share and learn through stories, songs, craft and play activities with an Indigenous focus. All cultural groups are welcome!



Enquiries: 0437 077 689 Facilitator: Deonie & Ofa

This playgroup provides parents and children the opportunity to share and learn through cooking and food play activities.

Thursday 1:30pm - 3:00pm Enquiries: 0437 077 689 Facilitator: Chantelle & Ofa

Parents and children have the opportunity to share and learn through stories, songs and play activities

Red Cliffs TLC Playgroup - Church of Christ Hall 53 Guava St



Tuesday 9:30am - 11:00am Enquiries: 0437 077 689 Facilitator: Claire & Ofa

Merbein Bush Playgroup provides parents and children the opportunity to run, jump, explore and learn in a natural bush setting, no matter the weather! This group has limited spaces so call to register.



Other Playgroups held at TLC Mildura

This group is for families engaged with Malee Family Care's Early Childhood

This is a closed group - please call Jane to express interest





Do It For Dolly Day Friday 10 May 2019

Do It For Dolly Day is an initiative which hopes to extend the Dolly's Dream message within the community and build on the support available for those impacted by bullying. The MPS Student Representative Council want to raise awareness about the issue of bullying, and raise funds for Dolly's Dream Foundation. This Do It For Dolly Day is on Friday 10 May 2019. Children are invited to dress in 'True Blue' spirit by wearing or decorating in blue (for a gold coin donation). The SRC will also be operating a lunch time stall and offering blue face paint and nail polish (50 cents each). We thank you in anticipation of your support!



INCLUDES BVC INSURANCE

SEASON

\$20 SINGLET DEPOSIT WHICH IS REFUNDABLE AT THE END OF THE

